
 

Feb 24, 2017 

 

Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 

 

Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 

 

I am Leslie Lowe, 70 years old in Klamath Falls.  I support HB 2578. 

As a member of League of Women Voters in Klamath county since 1984, we have been trying to get 

money out of political campaigns for a long time.  I am against the supreme court decision that allows 

corporations to be treated as individual voters.  They are not, and it is a travesty against democracy that 

they should be allowed to let big money talk over the individual voters' voices.  I think only voters in a 

given electoral district should have the right to pay for the candidate in that area.  Any legislation that will 

reduce the influence of Big Money is a winner with me.  Please support HB 2578 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Leslie Hartley Lowe 

8880 Tingley Ln 

Klamath Falls, OR 97603-9581 

(541) 882-6509 

 


